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Comments: I believe the animals of the National Forest belong to all of us. Managing the size of the herd is

reasonable and necessary.  Eliminating the herd is unnecessary if it's only to make money off the grazing land by

out-of-state ranchers. The timing of this project also seems suspicious given the absence of many of the affected

people during this time of the year. Financial gain over this wild herd should not be allowed. 


